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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposed Stibnite mining project in the headwaters of the South Fork

of the Salmon River.  Open pit mining coupled with cyanide leaching has never been done without polution

issues over time.  To do that at the headwaters of a significant watershed simply makes on sense.  The short and

long term effects on wildlife and water quality, not to mention the disturbance to wild areas that should be

preserved are not worth the short term economic benefits.  


